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No Meeting on August 2: As is customary over the summer, there is only one Business Meet-
ing in August which is on August 16.  We will still have a Surge meeting on August 9. 

Feed the Homeless: Our normal venue, the 
Abundant Table is closed for the summer, so we 
cooked and served a meal at O’Neil Drive in 
Dedham.  We served ham, rice pilaf, vegetables 
and gravy.  We had a great crowd of senior citi-
zens who enjoyed the meal and a great amount 
of help, too.  Pictured to the right are some of 
the Knights who helped to serve.  Next month 
we are providing a meal at Doggett Circle in 
Dedham on August 17 at 5:30.  We will serve 
turkey, rice pilaf, vegetables, and gravy.  Any-
one who wants to help, just show up there. 

Installation of Officers: We will have a formal Installation of Officers on Saturday October 1.  
This is always a beautiful event.  Many members who can’t make regular meetings wouldn’t miss an 
Installation.  Families are very much welcome.  Please plan on attending. 

Rosary: Members are reminded that before each business meeting, we pray the Rosary as a 
group in the main hall.  We start at 7:45 and we are done by 8.  Praying with your brothers is a pow-
erful and wonderful experience and there is no better way to start our meetings than with prayer. 

New District Deputy: Our new District Deputy is one of our own, Andrew Lawlor, PGK.  Con-
gratulations Andy and thank you for accepting the position.  The State Council is always looking for 
Knights to step up and become District Deputies. 

Dedham/Westwood Day: Both towns are having their “ day”  on the same weekend, Westwood 
Day on September 24 and Dedham Day on the 25th.  We are planning on having our annual Soccer 
Challenge in both places that weekend.  This will require a lot of help but it’s a great way to get our 
name out there.  Please plan on helping out at one or both events.  It’s only a couple of hours and 
it’s easy work—signing up children, scoring, and keeping the soccer balls in order. 
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      Newsletter Month: August, 2016 

Motions: There were no motions brought forward in June for voting in July. 

Eucharistic Adoration: Our next Hour of Adoration is on Friday July 9 at 8PM.  It’s a 
time for quiet, peaceful reflection with our Savior there to guide you.  Please join us. 

Membership:  There is a 1st and 2nd Degree at Middleboro/Lakeville Council on 
Tuesday August 30 at 7PM  Meet at the Council at 6PM. 

Tootsie Roll Drive: We will be supporting the State Charity Fund Drive—known as 
the Tootsie Roll Drive on Columbus Day Weekend October 8-10.  Please plan on helping 
out, either being “feet on the street” or by making a donation yourself.  This is one of the 
most important things we do as a Council and we have been in the top 10 in the state for 
years.  All money raised goes completely to the State Charity Fund and all money from 
this fund goes to assist handicapped children. 

Saturday Knights Club: The SKC takes the summer off.  We will meet back up on 
September 10 at 7PM.  We look forward to another fun year. 

Investment Club: The Investment Club will continue to meet on the fourth Tuesday 

of each month at 7:30PM in the clubroom. 

KC Club:  $25 prizes to Joseph Donovan and Marsha Hayes 

Attendance Prize: $25 for John Germano (not present) 

MOTIONS 

1) That Dedham Council #234 appropriate the sum of $500.00 for the Grand Knight’s expenses 

for Fraternal Year 2016-2017.  All unused funds to be returned to the Council 

Submitted by Francis Galvin, PGK 

Seconded by Frank Jurczak 

2) That Dedham Council #234 appropriate the sum of $500.00 for  Surge in Service (Surge Pro-

gram) for Fraternal Year 2016-2017.  All unused funds to be returned to the Council 

Submitted by Francis Galvin, PGK 

Seconded by Frank Jurczak 

3) That Dedham Council #234 appropriate the sum of $100.00 for  a donation to the Makela fund 

Submitted by Kevin Leach, PGK 

Seconded by Francis Galvin, PGK 

 

Steve Riley, Grand Knight          William Killion, Recorder 

Brothers, Wear your emblem proudly! 


